
  
  
  
  

  Suspend trading on FUTR shares 

  February 26, 2017  

The ASE announces that FUTURE ARAB INVESTMENT COMPANY (FUTR) will be suspended from
trading starting Sunday, Feb. 26th 2017, following the Issuance of a decision by the Ministry of
Industry and Trade approving the reduction of the company's capital. The company will be
suspended till all capital reduction procedures are completed.
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